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The President, Rt. Honorable Bidya Devi Bhandari, has sent the message of 

condolences to the Crown Prince of the Kingdom of Thailand, His Royal Highness 

Maha Vajiralongkorn, on the sad passing away of King Bhumibol Adulyadej. In the 

message, Rt. Hon. President has extended profound sadness on the demise of the 

highly revered Thai monarch.  

 

Separately, Prime Minister Rt. Honorable Pushpa Kamal Dahal ‘Prachanda’ and 

Minister for Foreign Affairs, Honorable Dr. Prakash Sharan Mahat, have also sent 

today the messages of condolences to their respective counterparts expressing sadness 

on the sudden passing away of the Thai King. 
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